
TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 


FISH AND SHELLFISH CONSUMPTION ADVISORY 


ADV -9 


This advisory is issued as a result of suspected contamination in certain portions of the San Jacinto 
River and Galveston Bay caused by gasoline and fuel oil spills from ruptured pipelines. 

COUNTIES: Harris and Galveston 

AREA: The portion of the San Jacinto River running through Harris County 
and the upper portion of Galveston Bay west of the Houston Ship 
Channel. 

SPECIES AFFECTED: All fish and shellfish species 

CONSUMPTION ADVISORY: Persons should not consume fish or shellfish from these 
waters until further notice. 

This advisory shall remain in effect until rescinded or modified in writing. 

Issued this 21st day of October, 1994 

David R. Smith, M.D. 
Commissioner of Health 


